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Niagara is a critical contributor to Provincial and National 
Floriculture Production 

Niagara represents:
- 40% of all Ontario Greenhouse Flower Production area 
- 20% of all Canadian Greenhouse Flower Production area 
- If Niagara was a province, it would be the third largest fower producer in 
Canada 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Sector at a glance Farm Gate Sales 
• >$1 Billion Provincially
• >$400 Million from Niagara 

Export
• $500 Million Provincially
• ~$184M export from Niagara
• 31% increase year over year 

Employment
• >7500 jobs in Ontario 
• ~3000+ direct jobs in Niagara 

Economic Impact
• Economic Multiplier of 1.9 - high contribution to 
local economy. 



 

 

Cost of Greenhouse 
Expansion in Niagara 

Farms are experiencing signifcant cost increases 
which are impacting growth and competitiveness 

2020 Expansion Cost
  $1.2 million per acre 

2022
  $1.6 Million per acre (+33%) 



Classification as Industrial Impact of Development 
Charges on Greenhouse +$125,453 per acre 

Classification as Commercial 
+$381,586 per acre 

2022 Anticipated cost
   1.6 million per acre (+33%)
   1.72 Million (+44% industrial)
   1.98 Million (+65% Commercial) 



Reaction to Development Charges 

Applying a Development Charge now would shock numerous businesses with plans 
to expand. One farm, with a 6 acre expansion planned, would face unexpected DCs of 
between $753K and $2.3M. Either scenario will halt expansion. 

Greenhouses experiencing Development charges in St. Catharines are exploring 
expanding elsewhere. 

Some US states continue to solicit Canadian greenhouse expansion into the United 
States. 



Impact to The Future of Niagara Farms 

Development charges would discourage young, and next generation farmers, from 
entering farming or carrying on existing operations 

Succession planning for Niagara farms would be signifcantly hampered 



      

      

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

In order to continue support for agricultural growth in Niagara: 

1.  Halt Progress of Development Charges Bylaw
      Until Agriculture has been consulted and impacts of this change are fully studied 

2.  Maintain exemption of Agriculture from Development charges 

3.  Reintroduce help house Exemption from Development charges 



Questions? 




